
Subject: Re: GRIB data question
Posted by Fabzou on Thu, 10 Nov 2011 16:54:54 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On 11/10/2011 05:41 PM, David Fanning wrote:
>  Normally, if you work with map projection software at all,
>  you think of the first row and first column as being
>  located in the upper-left corner of the image data.
>  This is how ENVI, and GeoTiff files, and any netCDF
>  file I have ever worked with think.

Some ncdf files are not like this, e.g. TRMM files, or output files from 
the community model WRF (which uses meteorological data in GRIB format 
as input).

I don't know about GRIB files in general, though.

Fab
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